
The District School Board of Taylor County is presently 
accepting bids for an Electrical/Instrumentation 
renovation/relocating job at Big Bend Technical College.  The 
Electrical/Instrumentation program is relocating to an existing 
building on campus.  Specifications for this contract will involve 
relocating the equipment, cable tray, cables, and wiring to 
duplicate the existing program facilities.  

 

Bid specifications along with bid packets can be obtained from 
the Taylor County Superintendent’s Office at 318 North Clark 
Street, Perry, Florida 32347 or by calling Dan Anderson at 850-
838-2500.  Appointments for walkthroughs are required before 
the bid date.  For walkthrough appointments, please call Dan 
Anderson at 850-672-0067.  Sealed bids will be received at the 
Taylor County School Board Office at 318 North Clark Street, 
Perry, Florida 32347 no later than 11:00 AM on Friday, May 27, 
2022.  


